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February 2nd, 2024

Thank you for the partnership over the past 8 years.

The Milwaukee Excellence Board has made the decision to terminate the charter contract, which would also
include the lease at the McNair campus.

This decision did not come lightly. This was after deep consideration and this was the best next step for the
organization.

Sincerely,

Rodney Lynk Jr.
Chief Executive Officer

To: Bridget Schock, Sean Kane
Cc: Billy Mahler
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